BALTIC CUP

30592 TSN

I would like to extend Eto you ans imvitation te attend the second
annual Baltic Cup Kendo Tournament.

The first Baltiec Cup was helid ip BOONESin Hambureg.  Iine 1992 Helsin-
ki will host the tournament on the 30th of May.

The tournament is open to teams of three, each team to have at

least one junior or woman as a member. Each club is permitted to

enter two teams. Entry fee will be FIM 100,- per person; (FIM300,-

per team).

As this is the first international Kendo tournament to be held in
Finland, we would be very appreciative of your partipiciation.

We also welcome any visiterswillinss tor partieilpate as Referees.

We would like to be informed as soon as possible of your atten-
dance, so that we can organize accomodation. But no later than

15tk of Moy :

Also on the morning of Sunday the 318t, we will be having Gi-Keiko,

open to all participants and visitors.

For further information and notification of attendance, please
contact me:

Stewart Gray,
Kaavintie 7,
01650 Vantaa,
Finland.
tel: +++-358-(9)0-843 407
work —853 3356
ewart Gray,
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